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From: BILL WOODBRIDGE <bill. woodbridge@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2023 3:32 PM

To: sbcab

Subject: 2030 Climate Action Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Supervisors:

Ilive in Goleta. I am appalled that you would be considering a change in the plan to reduce GHG
emissions by 50% by 2030, to one that would only reduce GHG emissions in unincorporated areas by
40% by 2030. WHY do that? We need the strongest reductions possible to save us from catastrophe.
Not weaker plans!! We all share the same atmospheric air. Ventura county was the fastest warming
county in the country last year, and we are right next door, so the same probably applies to us. Please
keep the plan at a 50% reduction of GHG by 2030.

Thank you,

Bill Woodbridge



